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From: Gregory Sotir <gsotir@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:05 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Senator Michael Dembrow
Subject: SB 1541

Hi	there,	

I	am	writing	to	ask	you	to	oppose	SB	1541.	Cleaner	Air	Oregon	is	designed	protect	public	health.	We	need	to	fund	these	
CAO	rules	to	avoid	increased	costs	from	the	burden	of	environmental	illnesses	in	current	and	future	Oregonians.	SB	1541	is	
an	attempt	to	weaken	the	health‐based	standards	set	by	Cleaner	Air	Oregon	to	make	them	more	palatable	for	certain	
industries	and	their	legal	counsel	and	influence	peddlers.	In	particular,	the	clause	on	page	3	that	bars	the	public	from	using	
public	information	to	seek	redress	of	grievances	through	litigation	is	anti‐democratic	and	contradictory	to	the	functioning	
of	a	legitimate	state.	

Please	oppose	SB	1541.	

Gregory Sotir 
4726 NE 66th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97218 


